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St. Croix Woman Wanted for Identity Theft
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Marjorie Harry By. The Virgin Islands Police Department

Detectives of the VIPD Economic Crimes Unit are looking for 46-year-old Marjorie Harry,
according to Toby Derima, the V.I.P.D.'s public information officer.

Ms. Harry iswanted for identity theft against elderly victims, Mr. Derima said.

Details on Ms. Harry's description were not provided, however Mr. Derima said more information
will be forthcoming. This story will be updated once we're in receipt of the updated rel ease.

The V.1.P.D. is asking anyone with information about Ms. Harry's whereabouts to notify 911 or
the Economic Crimes Unit at (340) 778-2211.
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